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WINNER
2018 TRAVEL AWARD 

Dear Colleagues,

As Editor-in-Chief of Bioengineering, I am pleased to announce the winner 
of the Bioengineering Travel Award 2018 for researchers. Dr. Lizette Utomo, 
a postdoctoral researcher at the Department of Oral and Maxillofacial 
Surgery and Special Dental Care, University Medical Center Utrecht, Utrecht, 
the Netherlands, received this award. She investigates the potential use 
of dental pulp stem cells (DPSCs) for the generation of the temporomandibular 
joint tissue engineering, and more specifically, the mandibular condyle. 
At the moment, she is working on generating different cartilage zones by 
combining DPSCs and 3D biomaterials. This will be incorporated into a 
mandibular condyle construct.

The award consisted of 800 Swiss Francs, to be used to attend an academic 
conference after a few months. We would like to thank all applicants for 
submitting their diverse and fascinating range of research topics.

Editor-in-Chief,
Prof. Dr. Anthony Guiseppi-Elie


